
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Mary I. Ronan 

FOIA and Privacy Officer 

National Archives and Records Administration 

8601 Adelphi Road, Room 4400 

College Park, Maryland 20740 

 

Dear Mary: 

 

I would like to thank you again for participating in our conference on Tuesday.  The Review Board 

and I were extremely pleased by the quality of the comments and the calibre of the participants.  We 

hope that it was informative for you as well. 

 

I very much appreciated the dose of reality that you added, from time-to-time, to the discussion.  We 

look forward to working with you to wrap up our phase of the work during the upcoming months. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


